
 

AERC.com, Inc.,  
4317-J Fortune Place, West Melbourne, FL  32904-1509 

 

December 7, 2009 
 

EMAIL 
 
Ms. Danielle Bentzen 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection - Central District 
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 
Orlando, FL  32803-3767 

 
RE: In-Kind Project Plan Quarterly Progress Report 
 AERC.com, Inc., 4317-J Fortune Place, West Melbourne, FL 32904 | EPA ID# FLD 984 262 782 
 
Dear Ms. Bentzen, 
 
On behalf of AERC.com, Inc., and in agreement with the approved In-Kind Project Plan for the AERC 
West Melbourne, FL facility, I am providing you this communication of the Quarterly Progress Report.  
 
The following activities have occurred; been completed; or are currently underway: 

1. Revisions to the video script accomplished since the last quarterly report have been successfully 
incorporated into the production of a final english-language version of the video by OMNI 
Productions.  This current product, which includes corrections noted by the FDEP within the last 
few weeks is available for review at: http://www.omninewmedia.com/testsites/aerc.html 

2. Comments on the spanish-language script were received earlier today from the Department.  
This markup has been sent to the video production staff for review and development of the 
spanish-language video.  A draft of this video will be provided to the Department as soon as it is  
available. 

3. AERC has finalized the development of intended materials planned for the retail shelf tear-off 
sheets.  Both an english and spanish-language version, as documented with the PDF received via 
email earlier today from the Department, will be used as final copy for print production. 

4. A list of participating stores within the Central District of the FDEP is forthcoming.  AERC will be 
working to include stores representative of the district as a whole, including; Brevard, Indian 
River, Lake, Marion, Orange, Osceola, Seminole and Volusia counties. 
 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this submittal please contact either myself at 
(610) 797-7608, ext. 149, or Ms. DePaola at (321) 952-1516.   
 
Sincerely, 

EMAIL Submission ONLY 

Jeffery W. Smith, PE 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc:  FDEP | D. Valin, R. Clarke 
 AERC | T. DePaola 

http://www.omninewmedia.com/testsites/aerc.html

